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Monroe County Employee Pays $16,000 in Restitution and  

Begins Serving 6 Month in the Monroe County Jail 

 

Rochester, NY- Today, Justice Thomas Moran sentenced 42 year old Stephanie Holtz, the former 

Monroe County Deputy Registrar at Monroe County’s Office of Vital Records to 6 months in the 

Monroe County Jail. On September 3, 2015 Holtz pled guilty to Tampering with Public Records, 

Falsifying Business Records, and Offering a False Instruments for Filing. Holtz paid $16,000 

restitution to Monroe County.  

 

The case was prosecuted by Assistant District Attorney Mark Monaghan, Chief of the Economic 

Crime Bureau. 

 

“We are pleased to have full restitution returned to the County.  Ms. Holtz now has a criminal 

record and we are hopeful these seven felony convictions will ensure that she does not secure 

similar employment in the future.” said Assistant District Attorney Mark Monaghan. He added, 

“We applaud the cooperation of numerous county departments and the investigative work of the 

Monroe County Sheriff’s Office. Their collaborative efforts ensured that justice was served 

today.” 


